
 
 

 

Event Memo 
 
 
Event: Mid-Ohio Sports Car Course 
Memo: #2 
Date: June 26, 2020 
 
To: The Teams 
From: The Technical Delegate 
 
 
Due to the lack of space in the paddock, teams are permitted to park their cars under their awnings 
during parc fermé. Teams will not be allowed to touch the cars, except to remove the video card, until 
permission is granted by SCCA Pro Racing.  
 
As a general reminder, please keep the fire lanes clear of all cars and equipment at all times.  


